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Dear Parents/Carers: The festive season is already underway and to start us 

off, the school choir will be performing in Burnham tomorrow afternoon, prior to 

the turning on of the town’s Christmas lights. Earlier in the day, four of our 

best Y6 mathematicians – Lily, Arthur, Isla and Henry – will travel down to 

Wellington to take part in the annual Maths Challenge which, this year, has a 

total of sixty teams. Good luck to everyone who is representing our school 

tomorrow. Regards Chris Burman  

 
The members of Key Stage 1 enjoyed a trip to Bristol last 

week, as part of their Geography topic on comparing our 

home town with a large city. Whilst there were definitely 

lots of things to contrast between Bristol and Brent Knoll, 

there were also many similarities, such as the familiar 

faces of cows visited at the Windmill City Farm (photo 

right). Many thanks to our parent volunteers who came 

along and made the trip possible. 

  Well done to Y5 for continuing to                      

having the best attendance so far this 

year. Please remember that the school 

gates open at 8.45am, but children arriving 

before this time still need to be considered 

in the care of parents. Children arriving 

after 9am are considered to be late and 

when arriving after 9am would have already 

missed their morning task as well as their 

teacher’s introduction and welcome to the 

day.  

 

Our Christmas events are imminent: Film Night 

on the 30th November; Festive Wear Day on December 

7th; Nativity and Christingle on the 14th and Christmas 

lunch on the 15th. Please ask if you need to be 

reminded of any of the details of the events being 

held over the next few weeks. 

Another busy session for the 

cookery club this week saw 

Alice (L), Daisy (R) and 

friends create trays of tasty     

festive mince pies! 


